SOUTHILEST

Southwest Minor Hockey Association

Please accept this letter as confirmation that new
volunteers for Southwest Minor Hockey Association,
are required to complete a vulnerable sectors
screening.

Volunteers with completed forms on file are eligible
to complete a declaration.

For additional information please contact Coaches
Coordinator, Kurt Lovell at 519-287-3813.

Regards,

Southwest Minor Hockey Association



